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Parent SEPAC Committee Member 

 

For the 2019 - 2020 we would like to gain more parent participation in the 

SEPAC.  We are looking for parent volunteers to serve as  members in 

different capacities. 

  

Presenters - ​Individuals who would work with staff to present / select topics of 

interest at our meetings on topics of interest to them or other parents (This can be at 

one or multiple meetings). 

 

Outside Speakers - ​ Individuals who would seek out presenters to come to a meeting 

next year and share knowledge with our group. 

 

Mentors - ​Individuals who would be willing to be resources for parents who have 

questions about the Special Education Process from a parents point of view.  You can 

be available to share your experience, give advice, and guide newly referred parents 

through the special education process as well as help others find answers. You will have 

the CST and Supervisor of Special Services as resources. 

 

A majority of our communication & planning will be done via email, but we 

will have planning meetings to prepare for each SEPAC evening. We are 

looking to hold 3 meetings next year (Fall, Winter, Spring) 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I am interested in serving as a member of the Roseland SEPAC Committee 

for the 2019 - 2020 academic year in the following capacity (Check all that 

apply) 

 

__  Presenter __ Outside Speakers __  Mentor 

 

Name: ________________ Phone: __________________ 

 

Email: ________________  

 

Child(s) Name: ________________________________________ 

mailto:mmansour@roselandnjboe.org

